
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dyddiad | Date: 19 July 2022 

Pwnc | Subject: Developing a cultural strategy for Wales 

 

Dear Dawn,  

 

Thank you for meeting me on 13 June. I thought it was useful for us to catch up on some of the issues arising in 

your brief which the Committee are looking at. One of those issues was the Welsh Government’s work on 

developing a Culture Strategy for Wales, and one of your officials outlined that an external company will be 

appointed to take this work forward. Could you please clarify what process will be followed for this, and how 

the committee will be kept informed? 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Delyth Jewell MS 

Chair  

Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, Sport, and International Relations Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDiwylliant@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDiwylliant 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddCulture@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddCulture 
0300 200 6565 

Pwyllgor Diwylliant, Cyfathrebu, y Gymraeg, 
Chwaraeon, a Chysylltiadau Rhyngwladol 
— 
Culture, Communications, Welsh Language, 
Sport, and International Relations Committee 

Dawn Bowden MS 

Deputy Minister for Arts and Sport and Chief Whip 

Welsh Government  


